
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL TO MODIFY PUBLIC PATH ORDER 

HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to paragraph 2(3) of Schedule 6 to the Highways 

Act 1980 that the Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State for 

Environment, Food and Rural Affairs to determine the Hampshire County Council 

The Hampshire (Basingstoke and Deane Borough No. 4) (Parish of Overton – 

Part of Bridleway No. 26) Public Path Diversion and Definitive Map and 

Statement Modification Order 2017 proposes to modify the order by providing for 

the following modifications: 

 

● Within Article 3 delete the word “from” before the text “the date of 

confirmation...” and replace with “28 days after”.  

● Within Part 2 of the Schedule delete the text in the first paragraph and replace 

with:  

“A Bridleway in the Parish of Overton, District of Basingstoke and Deane, that 

commences at Point A on the map and proceeds generally north-westwards 

before curving north-eastwards to a junction with Footpath 15 at Point B, then 

north-eastwards for approximately 28 metres to re-join Bridleway 26 at Point C, 

varying between 3 and 15 metres wide with a maximum width of 15 metres as 

shown cross hatched red on the order map together with a 0.5 metre maintained 

verge on the eastern side of the bridleway between Points A and B.”  

● Within Part 4 of the Schedule delete the text for ‘Overton Bridleway 26’ 

starting “3 metres wide………” and insert “Varying between 3 and 15 metres wide 

rough metalled surface between SU 5158 4729 and SU 5150 4743 together with 

a 0.5 metre wide maintained verge between SU 5158 4729 and SU 5148 4742.”  

● On the Order map add the area cross hatched red. 
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A copy of the order as submitted and a copy of the order showing the proposed 

modification together with the Inspector's Order decision dated 30 August 2018 

have been deposited at Hampshire County Council, The Castle, Winchester SO23 

8UJ and also at Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council, Civic Offices, London 

Road, Basingstoke RG21 4AH and may be inspected free of charge during normal 

working hours. 

 

Any representation or objection with respect to the proposed modification may be 

sent in writing to Clive Richards, Rights of Way Section, Room 3/A, Eagle Wing, 

Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN.  Tel: 0303 

444, Email: clive.richards@pins.gsi.gov.uk quoting reference ROW/3191733, 

between 05 October 2018 and 02 November 2018 and should state the grounds 

on which it is made. It should be noted that any such representation or objection 

may be made available for viewing by interested parties at the council offices on 

request. 

 

Dated this 05th day of October 2018. 
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